
      PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS      
 

   Those who died recently, especially: Alan Cameron, James Clarke, 
    Joanna Docherty, Donnie McNaughton 

  and the Months Minds and Anniversaries of: Elsie & Jimmy Douglas, Charles McLaughlin   
  Please pray for all sick and housebound of the Parish, especially Henry McVey 

 If you are sick or you know someone who is sick and would like to have the name printed in this prayer  
       section, then please let me know.            

    

Pope Francis invites us all to take part in the Synod which will reflect on these themes. Every parish is asked to 
come together in prayer, listening and discernment to hear what the Holy Spirit is saying to us. In communion 

 

Wednesday 15th of December at 
to plan the four parish synod meetings that will take place before Easter next 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION FOR CHRISTMAS DAY: 
 

     Plate collection including Gift Aid envelopes: £1363.42    
            

 
THE SOLEMNITY OF THE HOLY FAMILY:   

Plate collection including Gift Aid envelopes: £2262.58 
     Gift Aid to Bank: £265           

Total: £2527.58 
        

Total £3891.00 

FOOD BANK COLLECTION 
We have restarted our food bank collections.  A collection area has been established in the porch of each 
Church for food donations.  The food will then be taken to local foodbanks ofr distribution.  

 
 

 
 
 
 

  PARISH CLERGY  
            Father Charles Coyle        Monsignor Thomas O’Hare (Retired)  

 
 Address:  St Anthony’s and St Mark’s Parish Office, 
   St Mark’s Catholic Church, 
   Fernhill, Rutherglen, 
   South Lanarkshire, 
   G73 4DA    

  

 

 

 
A Parish of the Diocese of Motherwell Scottish Charity No. SC011041 

S T  A N T H O N Y ’ S  &  S T  M A R K ’ S  

 
Telephone: 0141 634 3053   
website: https://www.stanthonystmark.org.uk 
email: stanthonystmark@rcdom.org.uk 
  frcoyle@rcdom.org.uk  
Facebook: facebook.com/stanthonyandmarkrutherglen 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 
Monsignor O’Hare and I wish you and your family a happy and prosperous New Year. God Bless 

THE SEASON OF CHRISTMAS 
THE SOLEMNITY OF THE EPIPHENY OF THE LORD 

2ND JANUARY 2022 



MONDAY 3RD  JANUARY 

THE MEMORIAL OF THE MOST HOLY NAME OF JESUS 
The Most Holy Name of Jesus commemorates the naming of the child Jesus in the Temple.  It is the titular feast of 

the Society of Jesus  

(Readings: 1 John 3: 22-4:6 Psalm 2; Matthew 4:12-17.23-25) 

At St Mark’s 
9.00am-10.00am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament   
10.00am    Holy Mass for the Memorial of  The Most Holy Name of Jesus 
7.00pm   Holy Mass for the repose of the soul of Canon Harry Allison 

TUESDAY 4TH JANUARY 
(Readings: 1John 4:7-10; Psalm 71; Matthew 6:34-44) 

At St Anthony’s 
7.00pm   Holy Mass for Tuesday in the Season of Christmas 
    followed by the Novena to St Anthony 

THE SEASON OF CHRISTMAS  

WEDNESDAY 5TH JANUARY 
(Readings: 1John 2:3-11; Psalm 95; Luke 2:22-35) 

At St Mark’s    
10.00am    Holy Mass for Wednesday in the Season of Christmas 

 SATURDAY 8TH JANUARY  
(Readings: 1John 2:18-21; Psalm 95; John 1:1-18) 

AT  St Anthony’s  
  9.00am-10.00am  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
   9.30am-10.00am Sacrament of Reconciliation     
 10   10.00am  Holy Mass of Saturday in the Season of Christmas   

  SUNDAY 2ND JANUARY 

 The Solemnity of the Epiphany of the LORD:  The annual telling of the Epiphany story could have us take it 
 all for granted:  magi from far-away places, guided only by a star, fabulously rich and so on.  However, 
 they were gentiles, outsiders, detested by all!  Yet they sought out the New-born King when King Herod’s 

 religious advisors—who knew all the prophesies about he king being born in Bethlehem—make no move to 
 go and see this wonderful deed of the LORD.  Their gifts recognise that the Christ-Child is God 

(frankincense); that he is a king (gold); that he has come to die for us (myrrh). 
(Readings: Isaiah 60:1-6; Psalm 71; Ephesians 3:2-3.5-6; Matthew 2:1-12) 

 
10.00am   Holy Mass of The Solemnity of the Epiphany of the LORD at St Mark’s 
11.30am  Holy Mass of The Solemnity of the Epiphany of the LORD at St Anthony’s 
4.30pm  Sacrament of Reconciliation at St Anthony’s 
5.00pm  Holy Mass of The Solemnity of the Epiphany of the LORD at St Anthony’s 

THURSDAY 6TH JANUARY 
(Readings: 1John 2:17; Psalm 95; Luke 2:36-40) 

At St Anthony’s 
10.00am    Holy Mass for Thursday in the Season of Christmas   

FRIDAY 7TH JANUARY  
(Readings: 1John 5:5-13; Psalm 147; Luke 5:12-16) 

At St Mark’s 
 10.00am   Holy Mass of Friday in the Season of Christmas   

 SATURDAY 8TH JANUARY 

(Readings: Isaiah 42:1-4.6-7; Psalm 28; Acts 10:34-38; Matthew 3:13-17) 
 

At St Mark’s 
4.30pm  The Sacrament of Reconciliation  
5.00pm  Vigil Mass of The Solemnity of the Epiphany of the LORD 
 

SUNDAY 9TH JANUARY 

 

10.00am   Holy Mass of The Feast of the Baptism of the LORD at St Mark’s 
11.30am  Holy Mass of The Feast of the Baptism of the LORD at St Anthony’s 
4.30pm  Sacrament of Reconciliation at St Anthony’s 
5.00pm  Holy Mass of The Feast of the Baptism of the LORD at St Anthony’s 

THE END OF CHRISTMASTIDE   

THE FEAST OF THE BAPTISM 
 OF THE LORD 

ORDNARY TIME BEGINS 

The Season of Ordinary Time of the year is devoted to the unfolding of the mystery of Christ in all its aspects.  
Green is the colour of the season and the Gloria is sung or said on all Sunday’s, Solemnities and Feasts.  The Creed 
is recited on Sundays and Solemnities.  The Funeral Mass is permitted on any day except holydays of Obligation. 

TRINITY HIGH SCHOOL  
A Message from the pupils:  
Here at Trinity, we aim to strive for a more sustainable and eco-friendly future. It’s more important than ever to 
take care of our planet and reduce fashion waste, as the fashion industry is one of the most polluting causes. 
Did you know that more than £500 billion value is lost every year due to clothing underutilization and the lack 
of recycling? Appalling. By donating your blazer, you are not only helping our pupils but also giving them a 
new home - and reducing fashion waste! 
In a commitment to Sustainable Clothing, we are keen to ask former pupils to donate blazers – braided or  
not –  which are no longer used in their household. We hope to upcycle them and give them a new lease of 
school life with a new owner! 
If you have a blazer lurking in a cupboard, or wardrobe, or under a bed, please consider dropping it into our 
Blazer Dropbox at the main entrance of Trinity High and do your bit for sustainable fashion and for Team 
Trinity! 
   With our sincere gratitude. 

LEAVE 
Ill be away for a few days, from Tuesday morning until Friday afternoon.  Fr Donald McLeod 

 will offer the Parish Masses in my absence. 


